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To whom it may concern, 

As a farmer / landowner who is involved with Gullen Range Wind Farm, I am writing to 
offer my support to this project and the management o f  it. 

At a recent get-together o f  farmers / landowners who are involved with the wind farm, we 
jointly agreed that we would all submit a letter o f  support. It also allows us the 
opportunity to voice our concern regarding any further delays to this project. As it would 
appear nobody has taken into consideration the impact on our lives and business which 
we have to operate seven days a week. 

Having considered the information that is available we feel that that any turbines that has 
been moved, is justified given the nature o f  the ground conditions and environmental 
impact. However all we seem to hear is a few individual voices constantly complaining 
and delay in this project, without any thought to the impact that it is having on our 
family's and the way we manage our farms. 

We request that this project is allowed to complete rather sooner than later, so that we can 
get on with what we do best which is managing the countryside. 

Sincerely, 

Neville Maberly 
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